
Minutes of the Extraordinary Planning Meeting held 
at 7.30pm on Wednesday 15th February 2012 at the 

Moorland Hall 

Councillors Linda Atkins (Chairman), Eric Clarbull, John Davis, 
Tim Gardner, and Marlene Allinson (The Parish Clerk) were 

present. 

Public Question Time: no items raised. 

171.1  Apologies of Absence: Cllrs Roger Webber, Susie Sanders 

and 

Eric Norman. 

171.2  Declarations of Interest: none. 

171.3  Planning Application: 6/8/12/101 Rest & Be Thankful Inn: 
proposed installation of 4 no solar photovoltaic panels to south 

east elevation. 
            Council fully supported this application. The Clerk was 

asked to write to ENPA expressing dismay that an additional full 

planning application was required for this add-on to an existing 

installation. 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 7.45pm. The 

next meeting of Cutcombe Parish Council will be held on Tuesday 

21st February 2012 at 7.30pm in the Moorland Hall. 

 


